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January 06, 2023  
 
 
Dear Patient or Parent/Guardian:  
 
Pediatric Specialists of Virginia (PSV) has been fortunate to provide care for you or your family 
and we want to let you know about some upcoming changes to our organization.  In early 
February 2023, some of our subspecialty services will realign to one or both of our parent 
organizations – Children’s National Hospital and Inova Children’s – while others will remain in 
PSV.  Since you have visited PSV in the last two years, we want to update you as this may affect 
you and how you access care.       
 
You have seen at least one of our providers in the past two years and the PSV Transition Table 
(see below) shows any changes to clinic locations and phone numbers after the effective date 
of February 6, 2023. 

If you already have appointments at PSV on or after Feb. 6th with a provider leaving PSV, those 
appointments will automatically transition to Children’s National or Inova Children’s, as 
appropriate.  Additionally, your medical record will be available for your care team at their new 
location.  No action is required on your part to transfer your medical record or your 
appointment(s).  Just be sure to go to your provider’s new address (if any) on or after Feb 6th. 
You may also continue to communicate with your PSV care team as normal through Feb 5th.  
Please see the next page for care team contact information at each organization.  

Thank you in advance for your understanding during this time of transition.  Our goal is to make 
the transition of care smooth and seamless for you and your family.  We look forward to 
continuing to partner with Children’s National and Inova Children’s to provide the best pediatric 
specialty care possible to our community.  For more information and updates, please visit: 
www.PSVCare.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laurel Blakemore, MD 
Chief Executive Officer 
Pediatric Specialists of Virginia

mailto:PSVCommunications@PSVCare.org
http://www.psvcare.org/
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If your provider is going to Inova Children’s… 
 
 The new phone number is 571.472.4300.  You can begin using this number for 
appointment making and to contact your provider on Feb 6, 2023.   
 
Inova Children’s Locations 

Old Clinic Location New Clinic Location starting Feb 6, 2023 

3023 Hamaker Court  
Fairfax, VA 22031 

8280 Willow Oaks Drive, Suite 300  
Fairfax, VA 22031 

22505 Landmark Court, Suite 225 
Ashburn, VA 20148 

22505 Landmark Court, Suite 225  
Ashburn, VA 20148 

 

 

 
 
If your provider is going to Children’s National Hospital… 
 
 The new phone number is 703.280.3850.  You can begin using this number for 
appointment making and to contact your provider on Feb 6, 2023.   
 
Children’s National Clinic Locations 

Old Clinic Location New Clinic Location starting Feb 6, 2023 

3023 Hamaker Court, Fairfax, VA 22031 3023 Hamaker Court, Fairfax, VA 22031 

22505 Landmark Court, Suite 225 
Ashburn, VA 20148 

3023 Hamaker Court, Fairfax, VA 22031 

 

 

 
 
If your provider is staying with Pediatric Specialists of Virginia… 
 
 You may continue to contact your provider(s) and care team(s) through our current 
phone numbers.  There are no changes to PSV clinic locations.   
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